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• The section submitted all its 2020 reports (financial, meetings and officer reports)
• The section organized 4 webinars for the members by IEEE Distinguished lecturers. The video records 

are available on the section website
• The section started new affinity group (YPAG). New student branch chapters added for IEEE packaging 

society and IEEE EMBS society.
• Chapters and affinity groups of the section are active and conducting technical, professional and social 

events online and in-person with social distancing and mask requirements.14, 2021
• The section hosted and co-organized the Future city Competition for the 20th year in row
• The section co-organized the IEEE cyber-pels workshop  with the IEEE Power electronics Society.
• PES SBC and IAS SBC student branch chapter at FIU is very active. Students from the chapter are 

organizing numerous events for the society.
• Students from the chapter represented the chapter at the IEEE conferences
• IEEE SBC at FIU is organizing virtual workshops and seminars on embedded programming (C, C++, 

Python)
• WIE affinity group is active and meeting on regular basis.
• The section has planned professional and technical activities for the next two months
• We plan one new workshops on Business Start ups.
• We face some challenges in regular attendance of members with the ongoing pandemic is challenging. 
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